
Health and social care workers plan for strike 
action

 Switzerland 

Following protest actions on 5 November, health and social care workers in the 
Vaud canton (region) are planning a strike on 5 December to ensure that all workers 
in all sectors covered by the regional health collective agreement get a pay rise and 
benefit from an increased minimum wage. The unions, including the ssp/vpod public 
services union, are concerned that the employers want to restrict pay increases to 
certain occupations.
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